LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2017

SAGES

The 2017 Healthy Older Peoples Conference will be Friday, September 15th at Primo Banquet Center from 9am-1:30pm. The cost for registration is \$8.00. Please register at the SAGES Table, in the Narthex. Don't forget - Registration is Required!

SUNDAY BIBLE STUDY

All Bible Study classes resumed today. Classes are held each Sunday at 9am. Please stop by the Information Desk, in the Narthex, for a listing of all classes.

■ GIRL SCOUTS

The LWCC Girl Scout Troop will be meeting tomorrow, Monday, September 11th from 6pm-8pm. All girls ages 5-18 are welcome.

SERVICE OPPORTUNITY

Join the Stephen Talley Garden Ministry, Crooked Creek Community and a host of others for **IndyDoDay** presented by Partnerships for Beautification. **There are two days of service:** Thursday, September 28th from 9am-1pm. Twenty-five teams will work together to clean up and beautify OUR COMMUNITY. There are a variety of service activities for all ages and skill levels. To sign up or for more information, please stop by the Garden Ministry table, in the Narthex.

SHOEBOX PROJECT - SERVICE OPPORTUNITY

The LWCC Global Missions Team would like your participation, prayers and support in sharing God's love through our shoe box church project now through October 30th. Please pick up your shoe box and information from the Missions Team table, in our Narthex.

YOUNG ADULTS

There will be a Young Adults Ministry meeting with the Church Council on Tuesday, September 21st at 8pm, in the Upper Room.

SPIRITUAL OFFICERS TEAM BUILDING

All Elders, Deacons and Ministers should plan to meet with Pastor Hampton for Spiritual Officer Team Building on Saturday, September 16th from 8am-10:30am. Breakfast will be served at 8am. Pastor Hampton will begin speaking promptly at 8:30am.

CANCELLATION: MEN AND WOMEN'S MINISTRY

Men and Women's Ministry fellowships on Saturday, September 16th have been cancelled and will resume in October.

BIBLE DONATIONS NEEDED

LWCC Outreach Ministry is collecting GENTLY USED BIBLES, in the Narthex, on Sundays. These bibles will be shared with our community neighbors, in a meaningful way, to provide comfort and guidance on finding solutions to common problems. Please support us with your bible donation.

Dr. David A. Hampton Senior Pastor 2012-present Dr. T. Garrott Benjamin, Jr. Senior Pastor Emeritus 1969-2012